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Yeading Infant & Nursery School Yeadmg

18th October 2022

Dear Parent
Parent Governor Election

| wrote to all parents on 28™ September 2022 to invite nominations for the vacancies for parent
governors. There has been a good response and there are 4 candidates for the 2 places. This
means that we must now hold an election and parents are required to vote for their preferred
candidiate(s).

You are entitled to one vote for each vacancy. This means that you can vote for up to 2 of the
candidates. As indicated on the on-line ballot sheet you should vote by marking a single “X”
alongside the names of the parents you support.

Voting will be on-line. Your vote will be kept confidential.

It is important that you vote by noon Wednesday 274 November 2022, which is when the ballot
will close. Votes received after this time will not be valid.

Once the votes have been counted you will be informed of the result of the election.
Yours sincerely

Rl

Mrs. R.K. Ahluwalia
Headteacher



